
Whirlybird Vent Installs

This will begin on

Our Contractor Davis Constructors & Engineers, Inc and Rain 
Proof Roofing will be installing whirlybird vents on the rear 

portion of the roof to provide additional attic ventilation.

The Contractors will require full access to your roof and 
request that residents and pets keep out the backyards 

while work is taking place to ensure safety.
Every effort will be made to minimize disruption; however, 

this project requires the use of nailers and hammers, so 
noise will be present.

For more information about this project, including more 
information about the scope of work, please visit 

AuroraMilitaryHousing.com/Projects

and will last approximately 3 business days.
All work will take place between 8 AM and 5 PM.
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